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Jason Grant <jgrant@portlandmaine.gov>

4 Hill Street Permit # 2017-01308 
3 messages

Jason Grant <jgrant@portlandmaine.gov> Thu, Aug 31, 2017 at 9:38 AM
To: ionelapricopoai@yahoo.com
Cc: Jeanie Bourke <jmb@portlandmaine.gov>

I am currently reviewing your project for verification of compliance with the State of Maine and City of Portland Fire and
Life Safety NFPA Codes and need the following information to complete my review:

1. Are any of the wall locations changing or are you just changing the sheetrock? If so provide existing and proposed
plans.

2. Is any of the sheetrock on either side of the walls for the hall / stair enclosure being replaced? If so please show
where the sheet rock is being replaced and what the fire separation rating of that wall will be.

3. I any the the ceiling being replaces? If so please show where the ceiling is being replaced and what the new
ceiling will be made of.

4. Are any of the door being replaced. If so please show on a plan which doors will be replaced and what the fire
separation rating of the new doors will be.

5. Please provide a key plan the second floor so we can tell were the work is being done.

Please send all revisions to this (my) email and please note that any revisions made to the original pdf files shall maintain
the exact file name. Our E-plan program will automatically assign a version to the revised plans.

 

 Please let me know if you would like to discuss anything or have any questions.

Jason Grant
Life Safety CEO / Plan Reviewer
Permitting and Inspections Department 
City of Portland 
389 Congress Street Rm 315 
Portland, Maine 04101
Phone:(207) 756-8187

Jason Grant <jgrant@portlandmaine.gov> Thu, Aug 31, 2017 at 1:09 PM
To: april22@maine.rr.com

Jason Grant
Life Safety CEO / Plan Reviewer
Permitting and Inspections Department 
City of Portland 
389 Congress Street Rm 315 
Portland, Maine 04101
Phone:(207) 756-8187

[Quoted text hidden]

Barry Goldsmith <april22@maine.rr.com> Thu, Aug 31, 2017 at 1:39 PM
To: Jason Grant <jgrant@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Jason, 
We are not changing any walls; no sheetrock on either side of the hallway is being replaced; we are replacing ceiling with
1/2 inch sheetrock; we’ve decided not to replace firedoors to the hallway.They are rated 90 minute metal doors.
 I am dropping off a very amateur schematic of the second floor to you in person.
Sincerely,

tel:(207)%20756-8187
tel:(207)%20756-8187
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Barry Goldsmith

[Quoted text hidden]
[Quoted text hidden]
Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions.
As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the
media if requested.


